
  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

June 12, 2007 

 

Subject: Product support plan for EGS-01 control. 

 

The Woodward EGS-01 control has been a very important product line for many years. 

However, due to component obsolescence, Woodward is no longer able to produce new 

controls. Woodward has released the EGS control system that has enhanced capabilities for new 

applications. This control has been on the market in trials for one year with positive field 

experience.  For existing applications, Woodward is offering a replacement exchange program.  

Please refer to the support program schedule below.  

 

Please contact you local Account Manager to get more information on the new product or the 

replacement exchange program.  

 

Now June, 2008 

Limited new sales to Customers 

Unlimited Repairs 

Replacement Exchange with Service Stock 

 

June, 2008-2011 

Unlimited Repairs 

Unlimited Replacement Exchange 

 

After June 2011* 

Limited Repairs 

Limited Replacement Exchange 

 

*Based on availability of components 

 

Parts obsolescence from electronic manufacturers can present a challenge to post-life plans. 

Woodard strives to hold inventory, or look for alternative parts when components are obsoleted. 

However, there are times when components can simply not be obtained and where sufficient 

last-time buys cannot be made. In these cases, Woodward cannot always guarantee that we can 

maintain the rationalization support plan.  

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Jim Collum 

Product Line Manager 

970-498-3587 office 

970-214-3611 mobile 

jcollu@woodward.com 

Woodward Governor Company 

1000 East Drake Road 

P.O. Box 1519 

Fort Collins, CO 80522-1519 USA 

Tel: 970-482-5811 

Fax: 970-498-3058 



  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


